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The Avenues Medical Centre 

 October 2020 

 

Face Coverings 

Face coverings must now be worn in shops, hospitals and transport to help protect others. 

There are some exemptions - but you do not need a letter from your doctor.   

.We held our very first socially-distanced Flu Clinic at the KCOM Stadium on the 1st 

October 2020.  This proved to be very successful. 

We will be holding our second clinic at the same venue on Tuesday 13th October 

2020.  If you have not already managed to book your flu vaccination appointment, 

please call the surgery on 01482 343614. 

PLEASE NOTE:  Your text message appointment reminder for this day will state 

that the appointment is at the surgery.  Please ignore this as we cannot change the 

messages which are sent automatically by the system.  We apologise for any confu-

sion.   

We are grateful to all our patients who have co-operated with the change of venue 

Please ensure that your mobile number is up-to-date, as the surgery is now using 

SMS text messages to contact you. 

 Telephone prescriptions are only taken by telephone between 2pm—5pm,       

press option number 2 

PRESCRIPTION E-MAIL: hullccg.prescriptions-b81035@nhs.net 
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The Avenues Medical Centre Newsletter 

The NHS Test & Trace app is now available to download. Please scan the QR code via 

the app when visiting the Practice.  


